
 
 
 

CITY OF PARKVILLE, MISSOURI 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The City of Parkville, Missouri, will hold a public hearing to discuss a 
proposed sewer rate increase during its regular Board of Aldermen 
meeting on November 19, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in the Municipal 
Court/Board Room of City Hall, 8880 Clark Avenue, Parkville, 
Missouri. All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. 
 
 
Melissa McChesney 
City Clerk 

 
 


